
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

August 5, 2025 

To the Community of Kanehsatà:ke, 

We hope this message finds you well. 

As managerial staff within the Mohawk Council of Kanehsatake (MCK), we would like to confirm 
that our departments remain in operation and are continuing to serve the needs of the 
community to the best of our abilities.  

We recognize that the recent cancellation of the recent elections set to take place August 2, 
2025 has created uncertainty and raised understandable concerns. At this time, we are awaiting 
official direction from Indigenous Services Canada (ISC) regarding the next steps in this 
process. 

While we wait for further guidance, we want to reassure the community that we remain 
dedicated to maintaining essential services and supporting programs without interruption. We 
are doing everything we can to provide stability and continuity during this transitional period. We 
kindly ask for the community’s patience, respect, and support as we navigate this situation 
together.  

Additionally, we respectfully ask that community members allow employees to carry out their 
daily work without disruption, and to please refrain from coming to the MCK offices unless you 
have a scheduled appointment. 

Nia:wen for your continued understanding,  

Sincerely,  

Managerial Staff  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 


